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Belvedere Family Newsletter 
 

 

 

Hello Family! 

Welcome to our weekly newsletter. The articles and announcements below are 

also posted at belvederefamily,com/news. Reading the posts on our website 

will provide more details and photos. If you miss an announcement, you can 

always return to belvederefamily,com/news to read all the announcements 

there.  
 

 

 

 

 

Belvedere Family Calendar 

Click to for links to weekly and monthly events.  

 

 

 

  
In this edition of the newsletter: 
 

• Talent Show for our Christmas Service 

• Chinese World Assembly program- Nov. 27, 2021 at 9am 

• Thanksgiving message for Up and Coming! 

• BFC 礼拝アンケート Please fill out our Sunday Service Survey-now in 

English and Japanese 

 

 

 



 

 

Talent Show for our Christmas Service 

 

This year we will be having a talent show as part of our Christmas Service on 

Dec. 19.  Don't hide your talents! If you can offer a short performance of any 

kind, we would all enjoy it!  Please contact Raoul Joseph at luoar48@ 

gmail,com. 

Continue reading at BelvedereFamily,com > 

 

 

 

Chinese World Assembly program- Nov. 27, 2021 at 9am 

 

The upcoming Second Chinese World Assembly will be held this Saturday, 

Nov. 27 at 9am. 

Please see the attached flyer for more details. 

Please register for the event here: forms,gle/5ArrdeAaSSnerEp78 

Continue reading at BelvedereFamily,com > 

 

 

 

Thanksgiving message for Up and Coming! 



 

 

 

 

Happy Thanksgiving! Our youth pastor, Stephanie Dias, shares a small 

message with the youth and all of our community for this holiday season. 

Continue reading at BelvedereFamily,com > 

 

 

 

BFC 礼拝アンケート Please fill out our Sunday Service 
Survey-now in English and Japanese 

 

Sunday Service Survey: We’d love to hear your opinions on our BFC Sunday 

Service. Whether you come often or not so much we’d love to hear from you so 

that we can better serve the community. We now have a link for a version in 

Japanese. 

Continue reading at BelvedereFamily,com > 

 

  
 

 

We hope the information above is helpful and valuable to you.  

You can also find the latest the news on our website. 




